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April 25, 2012 
 
          
 
Lara Merrill 
Mounds Investment Partnership LLC 
PO box 24717 Edina MN 55424 
 
VIA EMAIL:  lmp_services@hotmail.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 609 Wells Street 
 
Dear Ms. Merrill: 
 
This is to confirm that on April 24, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
May 15, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  In the meantime, you need to contact 
Zoning to discuss site plan for the parking surfaces.  The appeal is granted on the overflowing 
garbage as you stated you are in compliance with the order.  
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
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